
 
 

Memo  

To: Graduate Program  

From: Robert Kyler, Director GPS 

RE: Rachel Nabors 

 

I am honored to recommend Rachel for your graduate program. I have had the opportunity to watch her 
grow and develop and have been amazed. Rachel has so much untapped potential. She has a variety 
skills that make her a valuable candidate. Rachel started off in our company at an entry level position 
and has moved into a position of leadership in a field where she initially lacked experience. This 
advancement demonstrates her abilities and strength to excel in areas where she lacks experience. As a 
graduate student I am sure she will do the same. In closing once again I am proud to recommend her to 
your graduate program.  

 

If  you have any questions please reach out to me at (253) 431-3598. robertkyler@yahoo.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Robert Kyler 


